Professor Ravi K. Mittal Vice-Chancellor K.R. Mangalam University Sohna Road Gurgaon Haryana 122 103 India

The Association of Commonwealth Universities

Secretary General Professor John Wood CBE FREng

Woburn House 20-24 Tavistock Square London WC1H 9HF United Kingdom Telephone +44 (0) 20 7380 6700 Facsimile +44 (0) 20 7387 2655 info@acu.ac.uk www.acu.ac.uk

Dear Professor Mittal

K.R. Mangalam University— ACU Membership

We were delighted to receive K.R. Mangalam University's application for membership and I can confirm that is has been successful; it remains only for me to ask for the annual subscription fee. As a member of a growing community of over 500 institutions around the world, you will have access to an unparalleled resource of networks, information, advice and support from your peers.

Your membership of the ACU highlights your institution's commitment to a steadfast belief in social responsibility, international development and inter-university cooperation with institutions in some of the poorest parts of the world. Our collective commitment to these ideals is just as important now more than ever; as neither innovation nor good practices stop at national borders.

Annual membership invoice

Enclosed here is your annual membership invoice. Subscription levels reflect the principle that those in the less developed economies should not be expected to pay at the same levels as those in more affluent areas. Based upon a formula devised from the UN Human Development Index (HDI), membership is divided into three categories; low, medium and high. Universities situated in India fall into the medium tier. Redistributive membership subscription allows all universities, regardless of where they are located, an affordable option to join the ACU.

We look forward to welcoming K.R. Mangalam University to the ACU. Together we can achieve our vision: strengthening the quality of education and research to enable our member institutions to realise their potential, through building long-term international collaborations within the higher education sector.

If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Ashling Haslehurst Membership Assistant

